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Dear President, 

The Commission would like to thank the Camera Deputaților for its Opinion on the 

Communication from the Commission to the European Parliament, the Council, the 

European Economic and Social Committee and the Committee of the Regions on the EU 

strategic framework on health and safety at work 2021-2027 Occupational safety and 

health in a changing world of work {COM(2021) 323 final}. 

The Commission appreciates that the Camera Deputaților decided to analyse this 

Communication and welcomes its broad support for the EU strategic framework on 

health and safety at work 2021-2027. Improving the health and safety of all workers in 

the EU is at the heart of the strategic framework. However, in a globalised world, health 

and safety threats do not stop at borders and the Commission is committed to promote 

effective occupational safety and health standards worldwide. To achieve this, it is 

crucial to strengthen engagement with the EU’s partner countries, regional and 

international organisations and other international fora. 

The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is 

essential for linking the institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and is 

looking forward to continuing it with the Camera Deputaților in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Maroš Šefčovič 

Vice-President 
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